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An Ordinance to Amend Section 7.34 of Chapter 77 (Fees and Bonds Required) of the Code of the
City of Ann Arbor (Ordinance No. ORD-19-39)
The City’s fee schedule for Going out of Business permits is currently set at $115.00. However, PA 39
of 1961 sets the maximum fee for these local permits at $50.00. The proposed ordinance
amendment to Section 7.34 of Chapter 77 will bring the City’s permit fees for Going out of Business
Sales in line with the State’s statue, MCLA 442.216(3).
Prepared by: Stephen Gerhart, Deputy City Clerk
Reviewed by: Jacqueline Beaudry, City Clerk and Kristen D. Larcom, Senior Assistant City Attorney
Approved by: Howard S. Lazarus, City Administrator

ORDINANCE NO. ORD-19-39

First Reading: November 18, 2019 Approved:  December 2, 2019
Public Hearing: December 2, 2019 Published:  December 9, 2019

Effective:    December 19, 2019

FEES AND BONDS REQUIRED

AN ORDINANCE TO AMEND SECTION 7.34 of CHAPTER 77 (FEES AND BONDS REQUIRED) OF
TITLE VII OF THE CODE OF THE CITY OF ANN ARBOR

The City of Ann Arbor Ordains:

Section 1. That Section 7.34 of Chapter 77 of Title VII of the Code of the City of Ann Arbor be
amended to read as follows:

7:34. - Licenses for: (E-H).

Exhibitions:
See circuses, shows and exhibitions

Going-out-of-business sale license ..... 115.00 $50.00
Handbill distributors:

See bill posters
Haulers and carters:

See drays

Section 2.  This Ordinance shall take effect ten days after passage and publication.

CERTIFICATION

I hereby certify that the foregoing ordinance was adopted by the Council of the City of Ann Arbor,
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Michigan at its regular session of December 2, 2019.

(Date)

Jacqueline Beaudry, Ann Arbor City Clerk

Christopher Taylor, Mayor

I hereby certify that the foregoing ordinance received legal publication on the City Clerk’s Webpage
on December 9, 2019.

Jacqueline Beaudry, Ann Arbor City Clerk
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